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Comments: I think a permanent closure is unnecessary. Having access early and late season gives winter

enthusiasts somewhere that is close to a parking lot and allows for half day opportunities. 

Also more riding areas allow for less congestion and impact on other areas. I believe that the current closures on

granite are adequate and a permanent closure is not needed and would be detrimental to the community.


